INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: TONY WATTS, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM: JENNIFER STEWART, DPP

SUBJECT: NURSING POSITION WITH GRANT FUNDING
DATE: AUGUST 9, 2021

CC: KIM KLOSTERMAN, JENNIFER HOOVER

With agreement from Cabinet members on August 2, 2021, and in consultation with the Finance
Director, I am formally recommending the addition of a School Nurse to be paid from grant
funding. The addition will allow each school serving students in a traditional environment within
our district to be staffed with a School Nurse. This recommendation is based on the time and
effort of our current two staff members serving three schools in a rotation. Given the additional
demands of contact tracing and monitoring of potential Covid symptoms our current staff is
limited in the time they have to meet and work with students.




